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EBA survey of Slater and Gordon employees 

As mentioned in previous newsletters, 
formal negotiations for a new EBA 
commence on September the 3rd. In the 
lead up to this date the ASU needs to 
develop a log of Claims to serve on the 
employer. A Log is simply a list of union 
demands to improve employee pay and 
working conditions.  
 

To this end the ASU conducts an online survey 
of members and potential members to see what 
issues are important to you.  
 
The results of this Survey then assist the ASU to 
devise the Log of Claims. 
 
The link below will take you to the employee 
Survey. You will be asked about your current 
working conditions and how these can be 
improved. 
 
The Survey is fairly straightforward and it will 
take you about 10 minutes to complete. 
 
We encourage as many people as possible to 
complete the Survey as this assists us to help 
you in this EBA process.  
 
The Survey needs to be completed by the 28th 
of August 2020. 
 
Also watch for ASU Union officials who will be 
visiting your workplace over the next few weeks 
to talk to you about the Survey and the EBA 
process in general. 
 
You can access the Survey online here. 
 

More information 

If you have a question, don’t hesitate to contact 
ASU organisers or delegates. 

 
Local Organisers: 

Branch Name Phone number 
VICP PS Sarah Haar 0409 778 890 
QLD Together Keith Belding 0449 207 173 
NSW US Emily Callachor 0417 420 924 
SA/NT Scott Cowen 0413 444 685    
WA Jill Hugo 0412 920 978 

 

For anyone who is not yet an ASU member – it is 
not too late to join. Sign up now to make sure 
you are supported and represented throughout 
this process: www.asu.asn.au/asujoin.    

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/WNVQ2MR
http://www.asu.asn.au/asujoin

